
 

	 	 	   

 

Holy Rosary     
Notes & Quotes

   

Go  

RAMS!

  

In todays newsletter… 
   

November lunch menu

WWW tickets

Sweatshirt Sale

Thanksgiving Food Drive

HRPO meeting

TLC Shirt Sale

Thank you from the Library

Pickle Ball

7th & 8th grade retreat

  

Dates to remember 
  
   

November 
   

11 - Spelling Bee 
11 - Veteran’s Day 
13 - HRPO Meeting 
14 - Fall Musical 
16 - Whiskey, Words, & Winning 
21 - Men’s Club Meeting 
25-29  - NO SCHOOL 
      HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
 

 
 November 6, 2024
Mrs. Gardino’s Letter

      
Hello Friends, 

 Mr. Mullis is out of town cheering on his daughter at the state track meet.  So, about 
once a year, I have the privilege of addressing the families of Holy Rosary in the weekly 
newsletter.  We could seriously write a book, if we included everything that happens during the 
week!  
 Thanks to all the parents for meeting with their children’s teachers on conference day. 
The parent-teacher conferences are vital for communication and for working together as a team 
for the students’ success in school.   
 It’s hard to believe that we are gearing up for Thanksgiving.  But, before the next break, 
we have some exciting events!   
 The 4th-8th grade Spelling Bee is Monday, November 11th at 8:15am.  Each homeroom 
will provide their winning speller to compete for the overall school winner.  Parents are welcome 
to come and watch in the Wiley Gym. 
 On Thursday, November 14th, the school will be entertained by the 3rd, 4th, and 5th 
graders with a Disney Fall Concert.  There will be two performances-9:15am and 6:30pm, both 
in the Wiley Gym.  Mark your calendars!  
 And please don’t forget to buy your tickets to attend the TLC fundraiser-Words, 
Whiskey and Winning! Let’s support this very worthwhile program on Saturday, November 16th, 
at 6:30pm in the Parish Life Center Gym.   

       Until next time………..Love generously, Care deeply, Speak kindly and Leave the rest to God. 
    
       Blessings, 
           Anne 

P.S. Do us a BIG favor…Please make sure that your children’s names are on all jackets, 
sweaters and coats.   :) 



  Wednesday News

  

	 	 	       Spelling Bee 

	 	 	 	   Monday 11/11 
	 	 	 	      @ 8:15am 
	 	 	 	     Grades 4-8 
	 	 	 	 In the Wiley Gym 

And the winner is…. 
Yesterday our 8th graders, with Mrs. Curtis, ran an election here at HRS.   Every 
student and staff member got the chance to vote, and received an “I voted today” 
sticker once they did.  It was all done electronically on iPads and run very 
smoothly. 

The results were 
Donald Trump = 59.4%    Kamala Harris = 40.6% 

   
Thank you to everyone who participated. 

God Bless America!



 

Lunch 
   

Don’t forget to put money in 
your lunch account.   

   Nobody should owe 
       lunch money. 

Students should have money in 
their account to draw out of. 

Lunch is $3.60 
Milk is $.70

Holy Rosary Catholic School

After School Care


Information and Procedures

2024-2025


Holy Rosary School’s Aftercare program is for all families who need care for their child(ren) after 
the school day.  All students are welcome to use Aftercare.  We do ask each family to register 
for Aftercare if you know you will be using it on a regular basis.  However, any child still at 
school after dismissal will be taken to Aftercare.  We will always care for every child that is still 
here.  We are glad to offer this service to you for those times you have the need for it.


Basic Information:  
- Ms. Meredith Bryan is our Aftercare Coordinator.  If you have any questions or concerns 

please direct them to her.  Her email is meredith.bryan@holyrosarymemphis.org.

- After School Care is offered every full day of school until 6:00pm.

- Every student in Aftercare is provided a snack.

- 3-8 grade students will have a 50 minute Homework room right after dismissal.  They will 

then go outside.

- K-2 students will have their snack right after dismissal and then go outside to play.

- On rainy, extremely hot, or extremely cold days Aftercare will be indoors.  They will use the 

new gym, the Art room, and the cafeteria on these days.

- Ongoing behavior issues during aftercare may lead to the loss of being able to use this 

program.


Cost: 
- Each day after dismissal has completed all remaining students are clocked in for Aftercare. 

That will be 3:30pm for Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday.  On Tuesday the 
students will be clocked in at 3:00pm due to our early dismissal.


- Students are charged $5 every 30 minutes with a cap at $15/day ($75/week).

- The second child in a family will be charged $2.67/hr with a cap of $8/day ($40/week).

- The third child in a family will be charged $1/hr with a cap of $3/day ($15/week).

- All charges are posted to the financial page in your Family Portal.  You will see them listed 

under the Incidental Expenses section.

- Parents are asked to make payments weekly.  You can also set your account to auto pay 

these charges.


Pick-up: 
- When you arrive to pick up your child each day we ask that you call the Aftercare number 

and let the staff know you are here.  They will instruct you as to where they will meet you 
with your child.


- The Aftercare number is 901-724-5781.  Please put this number in your phone.

- If you get to school and do not have the number it is posted on the main door and the red 

awning door for your convenience.

- Parents are responsible to clock their child out each day.  The Aftercare staff will have an 

iPad for you to clock out with.

- You will need your personal FACTS ID number to clock out.  If you do not know your ID 

number you can find it in your Family Portal account on the Family page.  Also, the Aftercare 
staff can help you with your number if needed.


- Any child that is not clocked out will be given a clock out time of 6:00pm.  Please be sure to 
clock your child out before you leave.


- If someone other than you will be picking up your child please notify the school beforehand.  
You may email your teacher or Ms. Bryan, call the school office, or call Ms. Bryan on the 
aftercare phone once Aftercare has started.  Let them know the name of the person who is 
picking up and be sure to give that person your ID number to clock out your child(ren).
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picking up and be sure to give that person your ID number to clock out your child(ren).

No need to come in for Aftercare pick up.

Holy Rosary Teacher Treats 
   
This semester's teacher treats are September 30, October 22, November 
7, and December 4th.   Please sign up for an item and send it to school 
the day of the treat.   Non-perishable items can be sent in early labeled 
"teacher treat."  Thank you for supporting Holy Rosary School! 
www.signupgenius.com

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4FAEA82EA2F49-51487927-holy
http://www.signupgenius.com/


 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
4 5 6 7 8

Chicken Sandwich Hot Dogs Chicken Nuggets Hot Ham & Cheese Pizza
Tater Tots Chips Mac N Cheese Fritos Salad

Pears President Cookies Peas Oranges Cookie
Red & Blue Jello Roll  

11 12 13 14 15
Ravioli Sloppy Joes Salisbury Steak Managers Special Hot Dogs

Green Beans Waffle Fries Rice & Gravy Breakfast Baked Beans
Garlic Bread Apples Lima Beans Chips

Roll
18 19 20 21 22

Chicken Nuggets Italian Meatball Sub Grilled Cheese Pizza Rolls Chicken Sandwich
Mashed Potatoes Chips Tomato Soup Salad Chips

Peas Jello Grapes Carrots w/ Ranch Cookie
Roll Rice Krispies

25 26 27 28 29

         Happy Thanksgiving!    

 



 



 

SCAN QR CODE TO SHOP

S W E A T S H I R T
S A L E

Please visit the HRPO website for Pricing and
Sizes per Style!

Orders must be placed by 11/8!
Email hrpo@holyrosarymemphis.org with any

questions!







 

   

Last day to order!



 

Ahoy, me hearties, 

Thank you to everyone who shopped at the book 
fair. The fair this year was a huge success. We 
grossed just under $20,000! That is an incredible 
number.  I had so many people who helped me 
with the fair throughout all of the stages. I am 
thankful for each and every one of you. I am 
excited to start shopping for new books for the 
students. Your generosity will go a long way in 
filling our shelves. 

Amy Lynch  
Holy Rosary Librarian 



 

HOLY ROSARY ADULT
PICKLEBALL LEAGUE

SUNDAYS 6-8:30
OPEN PLAY. NEW AND EXPERIENCED PLAYERS

WELCOME!
email carly.zambrozi@holyrosarymemphis.org to be

added to communication list







 

As the only private high school in Shelby County  
offering the AP Capstone™ program,

we stand as a beacon of innovation and distinction,  

empowering students with essential college skills  

including research, collaboration, and communication.  

Our PLUS Program provides tailored support for students  

with learning differences, while our STEM, Business, and  

Fine Arts programs blend theory with hands-on application.

Catholic. CoEd. College Prep. 
Schedule a tour today! 

sbaeagles.org/admissions


